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1st February 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 

 
Bikeability - West Berkshire Cycle Training 
 
We have today received an email for all children in Year 6 are invited to take 
part in their cycling proficiency with West Berkshire Cycle Training.  This year 
the training will take place from NEXT Monday, 6th February 2023. 
 
Unfortunately due to funding and availability of tutors, we have only been 
allocated places for 12 children, which means that 1 child will be unable to 
take part in this round of bikeability.  For those who are unsuccessful on this 

occasion, we will make every effort to organise an additional session for them to take part, later in 
the year. 
 
The course is designed to develop road sense, awareness of traffic dangers and to improve your 
child’s ability to ride safely.   
 
Please find enclosed with your email accompanying this letter further information regarding 
bikeability and a consent form.  If you would like your child to take part and have access to a 
bicycle, please return the consent form to the school office by THIS Friday, 3rd at the latest.   
 
Places are limited as previously advised, so places will be allocated to children on a first come first 
served basis. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs M Higgs 
Headteacher 
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